
14  years  on  no  one  has
forgotten
To London with March for England and  friends to lay flowers
at the US Embassy in Grosvenor Square on the anniversary of
the terrorist attacks of 9th September 2001.

Flowers from the Prime Minister and some other organisations
and individuals were already there at the memorial at the
other end of the garden, opposite the embassy.

I chose a dozen white roses on behalf of the contributors and
British readers of this website

Grief is the price we pay for love. 

I always think that is so true.
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